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26 June 2023 

 

Tēnā koe  

I refer to your official information request of Thursday 8 June 2023 for: 

1. How much has MfW spent each financial year on insurance premiums from 2000
until the present?
2. How much has MfW successfully claimed on insurance policies each year from 2000
until the present?

Part of the information you have requested is enclosed as Appendix One. 

However, we have decided to refuse your request for the following under section 18(f) of the 
Official Information Act: 

• all information prior to the year 2008 and
• the complete record of successful claims after the year 2008.

This information cannot be made available without substantial collation or research. 
However, we have contacted our insurance broker, Crombie Lockwood, to assist with 
identifying all successful claims since 2017. I will write to you with an update if any relevant 
information is found. 

Please note that this response, with your personal details redacted, may be published on the 
Ministry’s website. If you have any concerns or comments related to this, please let us know 
by emailing ministerialservicing@women.govt.nz, within two weeks of the date of this letter. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602.  

Nāku noa, nā 

Maxine Shortland 
Acting Director Corporate Services 
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